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Secretary Gray Applauds Trump Administration’s “Unleashing 
American Energy” Order and Revision of BLM’s Rock Springs 

RMP  
 

CHEYENNE, WY – In response to the Trump Administration’s Executive Order 14154 
“Unleashing American Energy” directing the removal of impediments imposed on the development and 
use of America’s energy and natural resources by the Biden Administration, and Interior Secretarial Order 
No. 3418 directing the Interior Department to review and revise the Rock Springs Resource Management 
Plan to accomplish the goals of President Trump’s Executive Order, Secretary Gray issued a statement 
expressing his strong support of the orders and again advocating for the reversal of the Rock Springs 
RMP.  

“I am totally supportive that the Trump Administration is beginning the process to protect 
Wyoming’s core industries by reversing the Rock Springs RMP,” Secretary Gray said in a statement. “It 
is wonderful to see the Trump Administration’s action to restore Southwestern Wyoming’s core industries 
and begin the process of reversing the Rock Springs RMP to unleash America, and Wyoming’s, core 
industries.” 
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